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PROJECT SUMMARY: LUPIN MINE WINTER ACCESS 

Nahanni Construction Ltd. (NCL) wants to build the winter road from the diamond mines in NWT to the 
Lupin Mine in Nunavut in order to transport equipment and supplies to Lupin for ongoing reclamation. 
Currently, the winter road is only built to the diamond mines, not all the way to Lupin; NCL wants to use 
the existing winter road to the diamond mines, and then build the rest of the road to Lupin themselves.  

NCL plans to need the road for 2-5 years. They will build it in December and January each year, and then 
move the required equipment and supplies between Lupin and Yellowknife from January to April. The 
winter road will close in April once the ice becomes unsafe.  


